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Stephanie Chandler
21 Fore St
Laconia, NH 03246

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This whole issue has so many people angry, myself included. New Hampshire is a beautiful state, now
when we go out boating on "Goldenpond" and the Mountain tops are littered with windmills makes me
ill. It takes away from the beauty of it all.

This whole proposed Northern Pass thing is bullshit, it will do way more damage then good. Ask the
people in Groton and those areas all the promises that were made to them if they let them build those
28 ugly eyesores. They built them, and NO promises upheld.

It's all about the mighty nasty dollar, and ruining the beautiful land of NH. The Northern part of NH is
mostly untouched by most standards, now they want to come on and RUIN it.

Hydro Quebec and Canada need to STOP this whole idea.

NO TO NORTHERN PASS...STOP IT...NOT WELCOME

Sincerely,
Stephanie Chandler
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